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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: All Purchasing Officers at State Agencies, Institutions, Community Colleges and 

Universities 
 
FROM: Bahaa Jizi, Category Manager 
 
DATE:  June 8, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Statewide Term Contract Update 

This memo includes important information regarding Statewide Term Contract 070A – Vehicles. 

Please see the latest update from GM regarding product availability for 2021-2022 models.  

If you have any questions or need additional information, please send an email to Bahaa Jizi at 
baha.jizi@doa.nc.gov.  

North Carolina  
Department of Administration 

Division of Purchase & Contract 
 

Pamela Cashwell 
Secretary 

 
David O’Neal 

State Purchasing Officer 
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